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If you suspect wrongdoing, contact:

1-800-409-9926

OIlG.state.gov/HOTLINE

If you fear reprisal:

Federal employees and employees of contractors,
subcontractors, and grantees are protected by law
from reprisal for reporting wrongdoing to a
recipient authorized by law to receive such reports.

Contact the OIG Whistleblower Ombudsman
to learn more about your rights:

OIGWPEAOmbuds@state.gov



